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The story of the Christmas 

Shoeboxes at Halmer End has 

been prepared at the request of the Rev. Joy Ventom. It will be on 

the Church Web Site from 5th February 2024. It will refer to a video 

showing the contents of a boy’s shoebox.  

Look at www.halmerendmethodists.org.uk and select the article 

‘Christmas Shoeboxes 2023’ 

 

and this 

http://www.halmerendmethodists.org.uk/

